1 October 2025

Product Update

Additional information to the Product Disclosure Statements (PDSs), issued 1 June 2025
for the following products:

« |IOOF Employer Super
« IOOF Personal Super

MLC Life Insurance now trading as Acenda

MLC Life Insurance has rebranded to Acenda. This includes a change to their legal entity name from MLC Limited to Nippon Life
Insurance Australia and New Zealand Limited which has taken effect from 26 September 2025. References to MLC Life Insurance
or MLC Limited will be updated to reflect this change on or after this date

For more information on this rebrand please visit www.acenda.com.au.

Further Questions?

You can find additional information in the relevant PDS and documents incorporated by reference, available at www.ioof.com.au.
Alternatively, contact your financial adviser or ClientFirst on 1800 913 118.

This Product Update has been prepared by IOOF Investment Management Limited (ABN 53 006 695 021, AFSL 230524) (IIML) as Trustee of the IOOF Portfolio Service
Superannuation Fund ABN 70 815 369 818 (Fund). IIML is part of the Insignia Financial group of companies comprising Insignia Financial Ltd (ABN 49 100 103 722) and its
related bodies corporate (Insignia Financial Group). IOOF Employer Super and IOOF Personal Super are part of the Fund. 1
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